
Recommendations for Nomination to the Springer PTA 
2012-2013 

 
The Springer PTA Nominating Committee will be presenting a slate of officers for the 
2012-2013 PTA Board at the March PTA meeting.  The officers for next year will be 
elected at the April PTA meeting.  The offices are: President, Executive Vice President, 
First Vice President (Volunteer Chair), Second Vice President (Fund Raising Chair), 
Third Vice President (Membership Chair), Recording Secretary, Treasurer, Financial 
Secretary, and Historian. 
 
If you would like to recommend someone for a position, volunteer for a position, or 
continue with a current position, please indicate this below. 
 
Please return this recommendation form to me via the PTA cubby in the Springer office, 
via email, or feel free to call me.  Your input is important!  
 
The Nominating Committee will hold its first meeting in mid-January, so please respond 
by Wednesday, January 11th. 
 
Thanks! 
Sue Longyear 
Springer PTA Parliamentarian 
sue@longyear.net 
650-567-9865 
 
I would like to recommend (feel free to list more names on the back side of this form): 
 

NAME POSITION 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
                                                    
I would like to volunteer for the following: 
 

NAME POSITION 
  
 
 


